May 7, 2019
Hardwick Recycling Commission 
Meeting Minutes

In attendance: Jackie Easter, John O’Donnell, Lisa Prouty, Phil Lampi, Sheryl McCrystal, and Jed Geary 

We’ve sold 223 residential stickers for a total of $8,920.
We’ve sold 58 non-residential stickers for a total of $4,640.

On April 20th, we had a bulk waste day in which we brought in $1,660 even with a horrific rain. Theresa thought we would have had a loss due to the weather. 

We’ve had problems with pickups and drop offs with EL Harvey. They delivered a 30 ton container instead of a 40 ton for bulk waste day. We had to use our own container that may not have been necessary if they delivered the correct size. They were also supposed to pick up the container earlier than they did. We have had problems with other containers, not just the one for bulk waste day. We will be charged for a 30 ton container.

George and Stephanie worked with Theresa and Jacob. George is skilled with the forklift and has been absolutely wonderful.

There was a mattress left at the center. Theresa will check the cameras to see if it fell off of the truck from bulk waste or if someone dumped it there.

Sheryl received a quote for $422 for 500 stickers. The cost was $317 last year. Theresa will look at a couple more options.

The next meeting will take place on June 4th at 6:30 PM at the Recycling Center.

Sheryl asked if there was a plan to work on the pot holes in the driveway at the center.

There was a motion to adjourn at 7:16 PM – all in favor.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
